CARD OF THANKS

We thank our friends near and far, a reflection of love shone

like a star. You were there in our sorrow and pain and with

For all the flowers, foods, sympathy and mass cards. Dona-

tions to the Cancer and Heart Funds, McCausland Hospital

and a whole lot of love. A great big THANK YOU from

Joe Kennedy's loving Wife, Sons and Daughters. Relatives and Grandchildren. He was a fine Man and we will miss Him

A COME AND GO SHOWER

will be held in honor of:

MISS DEBBIE BIRCH

SUNDAY MAY 24th/1987

from 8 p.m. - 10 p.m.

*in ST. JOHN'S ANGLICAN CHURCH HALL *

- EVERYONE WELCOME -

Thank You

would like to thank all my friends who

came to visit me on my 90th BIRTH-

DAY. Also, thanks for the cards, plants &

flowers. Special thanks to LINDA,

BETH, & FLORA for all their help!

Berchmen hold meeting- Anne Todesco tells all

By Anne Todesco

Comings and goings at Rossport

The tug, Claralee, is back in the harbour for commercial fishing for another season.

It brought back memories of several tugs operating from this samll village.

Fishing equipment and grounds were handed down for years from father to son. The last of the descendents to be engaged in this ancient industry were Dave and

this love may life remain.

very much. GOD REST.

Russell Gerow and John Gerow.

The fishing tugs were sold or beached when the lampry eel became so plentiful in Lake Superior- they destroyed the fish.

Visiting with Mrs. Todesco the past week were her brother and wife, Mr. and Mrs. John Douglas of Webbwood, Ont., and her daughter Miss Camilla Todesco of Toronto, Ont.

Mrs. Mary Schelling has returned from Thunder Bay.

Welcome home Alex and Shirley Krystie after spending the winter months in Arizona, U.S.A.

Mr. and Mrs. Jack Campbell motored to Thunder Bay during the week.

Victoria Armstrong is a patient in a Lakehead hospital.

Ray Kenney and Cyril Brassard attended the press conference in Thunder Bay announcing the 50th anniversary of the famous Rossport Fish Derby, the first to be held in Northwestern Ontario.

This year the derby is scheduled to take place on the weekend of July 4 and 5.

George Bruley, with his brothers

Kenneth and Russell, are busy building a new dock on their waterfront property.

Berchmen Society

The regular monthly meeting of St. John Berchmen Altar Society was held Thursday evening at the home of Mrs. Josephine Kenney with a fair turnout of members.

The President, Mrs. Prina Gerow, conducted the meeting and lead in the opening prayers. Mrs. Kenney read the Spiritual reading for the day.

Rev. Father Groulx was present. The minutes were read by the Secretary, Mrs. Laura Legault, and moved for adoption. The Treasurer, Mrs. Pat Beno, presented the financial statement which proved satisfactory. She also gave the year's report and handed the books over to the Kenneys to be audited. There wasn't any correspondence this month.

The date of the Flea Market had to be changed to Saturday, June 13, owing to there being some absentees on the previous date set. Final arrangements were discussed and workers appointed to the various booths. It was decided to hold a 50-50 draw the same date.

Mrs. Gerow announced that Jason Iddison was engaged to look after the Church lawn again this summer. She thanked the members who were able to assist with the annual spring cleaning of the Church.

Also that when preparing to use the Church's new Electrolux carpet sweeper, it was found that the attachments had disappeared from the cupboard.

Mrs. Kenney is to purchase the plants for the Grotto. Mrs. Legault offered her home for the June meeting. Then adjourned.

Then Father Goulx presided for the election of officers. The retiring members were all re-elected for another term: President, Mrs. Prina Gerow; Vice-president, Freda Gerow; Secretary, Mrs. Laura Legault; and Treasurer, Mrs. Pat Beno.

A vote of thanks and one for their success for another term. Father Groulx offered blessings and prayers. The hostess served coffee and dessert while Mr. Kenney showed pictures of their winter in Texas.

MAGGIO, ROCCO

In tears we saw you sinking,

We watched you fade away

Our hearts were almost bro-

You fought so hard to stay

We could not wish you back

But when we saw you

So peacefully free from

In loving memory of a

passed away May 15th,

dear Husband, Father

&Grandfather, who

Sadly missed by

To suffer that again

sleeping

1986.

FAMILY

Church Listing

Schreiber

Grace Baptist Church

Pastor, Rev. Jim Johnson. Phone 824-2402.

Sunday School, all ages- 10 a.m. Morning worship service, 11 a.m. Sunday evening service, 7 p.m.

Wednesday, Bible study and prayer, 7 p.m. Nursery provided for all services.

Holy Angels Roman Catholic

Pastor, Father Peter Groulx. Phone, 824-2010...

Sunday Masses: Saturday, 7:30 p.m. Sunday, 10 a.m., Rossport, noon. Confessions: Saturday, 3-4 p.m. in Schreiber. Pays Plat Prayer Group: Thursday at 7:30 p.m.

St. John's Anglican Church

Pastor, Rev. Bill Le Grand. Phone, 824-2771.

Holy Eucharist every Sunday at 9 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist

every first, third and fifth Sunday. Morning prayer every second and fourth Sunday at 10:30 a.m.

On Fridays the Holy Eucharist is celebrated at 10:30 a.m. at Birchwood Terrace.

All welcome.

St. Andrew's United Church

Minister, Ernie Hunt. Phone, 825-3346 or 825-3396. Morning service and Sunday School are at 9:45 a.m.. Communion service is the first Sunday of every month. A nursery for infants is provided.

Terrace Bay

Terrace Bay Gospel Assembly

Pastor, Rev. Keith Milne. Phone, 824-3436.

Family Worship is on Sunday at 11 a.m. Wednesday night is Action Night from 6:30-8 p.m. which provides Chris-

tian education for all ages. Friday night is YOUTH ALIVE at 7:30 p.m.

St. Martin of Tours Church

Pastor, Father Bernard Campbell- phone, 825-3231.

Confessions are on Saturdays from 1:30-2:30 p.m. Sunday Masses: Saturday, 7 p.m., Sunday, 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.

Birchwood Terrace- 1 p.m.

Community Church

Minister, Ernie Hunt. phone, 825-3346 or 825-3396. Worship every Sunday morning at 11:15 a.m.

Church School is also at the same time.

Communion Service is every first Sunday of each month. A nursery is provided. A warm welcome awaits all.

Lutheran Church

Pastor, Rev. Mark Moss.

We will be meeting every Sunday afternoon at Birchwood Terrace star-

ting Feb. 22.

Bible study will be every Sunday afternoon at 2 p.m. and worship ser-

vice will be at 3 p.m. every Sunday.

For more information contact: Rev. Mark Moss, 887-3020 (office), 887-2612 (home), Lloyd or Hilda Hiebert, 825-3897 or Cathy Withers at 825-9495.

(If you would like to include a message with your listing, please contact the News at 825-3747).

-THANK YOU -

We would sincerely like to thank all our employees of the Voyageur. We have all enjoyed having you as our employees, and sincerely hope that you will give your continued support to the new owners.

Thanks again Helen, Don & Debbie Neilon

We would like to thank all the people of the NORTH SHORE - SCHREIBER, TERRACE BAY & surrounding areas - for your patronage while we were in business.

Thank you one & all!

Sincerely Helen & Don Neilon

HAPPY BIRTHDAY PETE from Helen, Kim, Cheryl and Helena

We would like to thank JIM MIKUS, our SHELL CANADA REPRESENTATIVE

for his support and contribution to the annual ELEMENTARY SCHOOL BICYCLE RODEO.

> Thanks again, Chief R. N. Phillips

Terrace Bay O.V. Men's Slow Pitch Mini Tournament MAY 22, 23, 24th

约约公司公司本本本公司公司公司本本本公司公司公本本本本本

\$5.00 per Player

Minimum of 10 players R. Wood -825-9169 M. King -825-3501

825-3680 J. Corrigan -**BENEFIT DANCE - MAY 23**

> 9 p.m. - 1 a.m. **TERRACE BAY LEGION Music - STEREO CLUB**

*** 在存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存存

\$3 per person

Contact

NO MINORS